
 
 
 
 

Granby/Victory update as of August 29, 2025 
 
We are putting the final touches on the statement of work that 
will go out as a contract to Eustis, one of our construction 
partners, to start construction in the next few weeks.  The 
statement of work includes construction of about 25 miles of 
fiber to Victory and to Granby, coming from our equipment 
cabinet in Concord.  The statement just needs a USDA quick 
review (USDA is who gave us the ReConnect grant to cover 
most of Essex County).  We anticipate being able to offer 
service by the end of this year. 
 
You may use the following link to pre-register and get direct 
email updates to your inbox about our progress. 
get.nekbroadband.org 

http://get.nekbroadband.org/

